
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-112 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Request from TAA 

Agenda Date: July 11, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-112; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct PW Superintendent Turcotte to arrange a time with the TAA and 
our present electrical contractor to review the electrical alterations required to host music events at the 
Arena. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Randy Becker visited the office recently to report that the TAA is investigating the possibility of hosting 
different musical events at the Arena.  Part of the investigation is to review the electrical system available 
with the requirements of hosting these events.  Mr. Becker stated that in partnership with the TFN, the 
TAA would cover the costs for any alterations that might be necessary.   
 
Mr. Becker was informed that the needs could be reviewed and alterations made with a Council resolution 
approving this. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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